
1 Appomattox Town Council 

Budget Work Session 

April 14, 2025 

 

 

The Appomattox Town Council held a Budget work session on Monday, April 14,2025, at 5:45 

p.m. at the Appomattox Town Hall, Council Chambers, 210 Linden Street, Appomattox, 

Virginia. 

 

Members present: James J. Boyce, Sr., Mary Lou Spiggle, Timothy W. Garrett, McKinley 

Cardwell, Nathan A. Simpson and Mayor Richard Conner 

 

Others present: Kim Ray, Town Treasurer; Michael Campbell, Town Manager and Christy 

Torrence, Office Manager.  

 

Mayor Conner called the budget work session to order.  

 

Council had an open discussion with staff to review the 2025-2026 Proposed Budget and the list 

of Prospective Donation Recipient.  The council requested that the items be tabled and added to 

the Retreat Agenda for April 18, 2025. 

 

Mr. Garrett request consideration for an EDA incentive for employers who hire a Appomattox 

County High School student participating in a Trade class.  Mr. Garrett requested that Megan 

Grey with Appomattox Co. High School be contacted for more details. 

 

Mr. Simpson requests $300,000 be added to the EDA incentive budget line to be used over the 

next three years for new businesses that may come to our area. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

The budget work session adjourned at 6:30 pm.  

 

 

        

Cindy Miller                  Richard C. Conner 

Deputy Town Clerk                 Mayor   


